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MUSIC AND WORSHIP  
Notes of Appreciation: 

During the past several months, Jennifer Harberson has blessed us with her 

musical offerings in our worship services and has accompanied the Chancel 

Choir as well. Truly, we appreciate all her efforts of practice and worship 

offerings. We are so fortunate to work with such a gifted and kind musician. 

Thank you to the Chancel Choir for their efforts to practice and sing in worship 

with masks on.  It is a difficult task; however, they remain focused and are 

faithful. 

In addition, we are appreciative of the AV team for their efforts in making our 

services available through the live stream each week.  

We continue to search for a permanent church organist.  However, in the 

meantime we are enjoying the different styles and leadership offered by Guy 

Younce, Wesley Roberts, Lyn Vera and Brian Hunt.  

  

Worship reminders: 

All Saints Sunday is November 7. 

The First Sunday in Advent is November 28 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
 

 

     

 

1 

 

2 

 

3 Sunday School 

Worship 
 

 

4 Faith + Health 

@ 7 w/ L. Townsend 

role of religion in 

therapeutic practice  

 

5 

 

6  

Choir Practice 

 

7 

Pickleball @ 7 

8 

 

9 

 

10 

Sunday School 

Worship 

 

11 Deacon’s 

Meeting 

 

 

12 

Lifetimers Game 

Day @ 10 am 

13  

Choir Practice 

 

14 

Pickleball @ 7 

15 

Canasta  @ 6 

16 

 

17 

Sunday School 

Worship 

18 Faith +Health 

@ 7- L. Cashion 

on positive 

parenting 

19 

 

20  

Choir Practice 

 

21 

Pickleball @ 7 

22 

 

23 

 

24/31 

 Sunday School 

Worship 

 

25 26 

 

27 

Fall Festival 

Choir Practice 

 

28 

Pickleball @ 7 

29 30 

OCTOBER 2021 

THANK YOU! 
Dear Broadway Baptist Church, 

 

On behalf of the WaterStep team and the 

thousands of people we serve, thank you for 

your generous gift of $4000.00 to repair a well 

in Uganda. Your support will ensure the safety 

of the girls who currently travel far from their 

homes to get water and are put in danger with each trip. 

Thank you again for your support. We can't accomplish our life-saving work 

without generous donors like you! Together, we're doing so much more. 

Blessings, 

Mark Hogg 

Founder & CEO 
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Beloved Broadway, 

 

As I write this, our family is 

quarantining together to recover 

from COVID-19 on September 

22. I normal moments of 

newsletter writing, projecting 

what will happen in two weeks is 

a matter of looking at what is 

scheduled on the calendar. This 

is not so today. While we are 

faring well, and representative of 

those “vaccinated breakthrough 

cases” there are others in our 

family of faith and in our 

community weighing the cost of 

the days as the pages of the 

calendar flip forward. While recovering and quarantining with a (now) toddler who is 

healthy, well, and rapidly on the move, there is still a stillness of spirit which comes in 

quick flashes for which I give thanks. While most seasons, we are able to plan weeks, 

months, even years in advance. There is a sense of control and stability which comes 

from planning. However, "Daily today,” seems to the mantra to buoy us at this 

moment, and I am reminded of the words of Jesus in Luke 12,  

“Therefore I tell you, do not worry about your life, what you will eat, or about your 

body, what you will wear. For life is more than food, and the body more than 

clothing…. Consider the lilies, how they grow: they neither toil nor spin; yet I tell you, 

even Solomon in all his glory was not clothed like one of these." 

And yet, the planning must continue. In October, we turn our eyes to 2022 to ask of 

God, “What is it You would have us do with the time and treasure we offer?” We begin 

a season of stewardship to rededicate our lives, not just for the building of our church, 

but for the living of our days. You will receive a Pledge Card from the office at 

Broadway asking what you will be able to contribute and offer in 2022. I invite you to 

and join you in considering what you and your household can give generously and 

joyfully as we Refresh the Fount for the mission and ministry at Broadway this year. 

 

Grace & Peace, 

Pastor Kevin 

A Letter from the Pastor... 

TITLE : Claude Monet, Nymphéas (Waterlily), 1915  
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Mark your calendars! 
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Save the dates! 



 

 

BROADWAY BAPTIST CHURCH  

CONTACT US 

Main Office - 502.895.2459 

www.broadwaybaptist.org 

 

Ministerial Contact Information 
 

Robert Gammon - 502.631.0053 

robert@broadwaybaptist.org 

 

Kevin Gardner-Sinclair - 713.851.7557 

kevin@broadwaybaptist.org 

 

Susan Reed - 502.409.3825 

susanr@broadwaybaptist.org 

 

Kristin Belcher - 859.608.6183 

kristin@broadwaybaptist.org 

 

Broadway Baptist Church 

4000 Brownsboro Road 

Louisville, Kentucky 40207 


